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Tuesday 9th May 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Ref: Year 3 Chocolate Workshop 
 

On Friday 26th May, Year 3 will be taking part in a chocolate workshop to support their 

History topic of the Mayans. During the workshop, the children will be undertaking a 
chocolate making session, a scavenger hunt and a clay artefact session. 
 
This workshop will be taking place at Stockwell Primary School, so please attend school as 
normal in full school uniform – packed lunch is not required. 

 
There is a £2 cost for this workshop. 
 

Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to make this payment and give consent for your child to 

take part in the workshop. 

 
Best wishes, 
 
Ms Thomas, Ms Gager and Ms Holland 
Year 3 Teachers 
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